
A ‘Year of Listening’ is an exciting new 12-month community 
health project seeking to understand the barriers and 

challenges local people are experiencing in accessing local 
cancer treatment and support services.

We want to hear from local residents whose lives has been 
touched by cancer (whether it is them or someone they 
know) with the view to improving access to services and 

treatment for all.

Want to have your say or find out more?

Then, come along to our next event:

We have members from the ‘Year of Listening’ programme team 

joining us on details below so come along and join the 

conversation and find out more about how you can get involved:
At our
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A ‘Year of Listening’
Your chance to have your say on local cancer services

Do you live in Medway or Swale and have 
had your life impacted by cancer? 

For more information or to get involved contact a member of the project 

team today on 01634 812 850 or contact@mva.org.uk

http://www.mva.org.uk/individuals/macmillan-yol
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